
 

 

 

 

 

 

Computing Code Club – Starting Thursday 22nd February 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I will be running a computing code club for Year 1 and 2 children every Thursday from 3.20pm. It will 

finish at 4.20pm. It will run until Thursday 21st March 

Your child will learn about how to use the computer program scratch to make different projects and 

games. 

Could you please indicate on the form, following the link below, if your child would like to attend?  Your 

child will have to be collected from the school office at 4.20 pm.  There are only a limited number of 

places and these will be allocated on a first come first serve basis. If the club is oversubscribed, there 

will be a reserve list in case places become available later. You will be notified by email if your child has 

a place or not. 

 

Please note - The first 15 people to complete the form will be guaranteed a place at the 

club to start on Thursday 22nd February. Those completing the form after this will be 

placed on a reserve list for if any places open up. Please respond by 12PM Friday 2nd 

February.  
  

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Balmforth 

 

Please click on the link below to complete the online form to give 

permission for your child to attend Code Club.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/QXu4G05Ep7 
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